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PRINCIPALôS MESSAGE: I have returned from my final six weeks of long service leave, refreshed and ready to 

launch back into school life. I was fortunate to spend some of my leave at Niagara Falls and in New York ï both must 

see destinations!  Thank you to Mrs Carpenter, who took over the Principal responsibilities while I was on leave, and to 

Mrs Luckhurst who stepped up in the Deputy Principal role. They obviously did a great job, as my return has been very 

smooth é.. almost as if Iôd never left. It has been great catching up with all the staff and students and seeing the 

wonderful things that have been achieved in my short absence.     David Tennant 
           

TERM THREE STAFFING: Mrs Carpenter is on leave all of term three. We look forward to hearing about her European 

travels when she returns in term four. Mrs Luckhurst will continue as Deputy Principal and Mr Hatton will continue in 

the Yr 4/5 class. Mrs Lodwick is also on leave for the next two weeks, so Mrs Stark is taking the Yr 2/3 class full time. 

 
PROGRESS INTERVIEWS: The school is offering parents of students in Kindergarten to 
Year Six the opportunity for a 15 minute interview with their childôs teacher/s to discuss 
Semester One Reports and their current progress at school. 
 
The normal school timetable will be suspended at 12.00pm on Tuesday 1 August.  
 

Important information about the Progress Interviews was distributed to all students yesterday. Parents are asked to 
complete and return the Permission to Leave School and Interview Request forms by this Friday 21 July to guarantee 
an interview time. Please contact the front office if you have any queries regarding the Progress Interviews. 
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INTERSCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY: Congratulations to all the children from all the schools who took part in the 

Interschool Cross Country. Lake Monger won the event and Osborne won the most improved shield. 
 

The final results were : 

1.Lake Monger 128    
2.East Hamersley 115    
3.Takari 96    
4.Osborne 74    

  5. Balcatta 58 
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NATIONALLY CONSISTENT COLLECTION OF DATA FOR SCHOOL STUDENTS  WITH DISABILITY: 
 
Our school is part of a national project collecting data about students with disability and/or learning difficulties.  
  
We have been asked to provide data about the number and learning needs of children at our school. The name of the 
school and the name of the students will not be reported. Information about the different types of needs and the programs 
and resources the school uses to overcome barriers and support children with special educational needs will be collected. 
  
We believe it is important to contribute to this because it will help Governments and the Department develop better 
policies that acknowledge the level of resources needed in schools to meet the needs of all students in Western 
Australia. If you would like to learn more about the Nationally Consistent Collection of Data for School Students with 
Disability you can visit this website: http://det.wa.edu.au/supportforschools  

 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY IS COMING! 
Our school photo day is coming! Every student should have received a Kapture Photography order envelope with this 
newsletter. The recommended method of ordering your photos is online through Kaptureôs website as your payment is 
secure and can be easily verified at any time. Alternatively, you can pay by cash and return the provided envelope to the 
school on the photography day. 
 

You have the remainder of the current year to order, 5 days after photography a late fee will apply. Please check the website. 
 

You also have the option to order a sibling photo package online, however please be aware there may be a limited number of 
sibling orders that can be placed due to time constraints on photo day. We suggest you place your online sibling order the 
moment you receive your personalised envelopes. 

 
 

Kapture offer a money back guarantee for any parent who is not fully satisfied with their photo package. Should you have any 
queries before or after photo day, please direct them to the Kapture office on 9240 1714 or email enquiries@kapture.com.au. 
 

All students will be photographed individually on photo day for school administration records AS WELL as included in their 
class group photo available for purchase to all families. Should there be any reason why your child should NOT be included 

in the photo shoot ïplease contact the school office. 

Refer to www.kapturecam.com.au for your sibling closing date. Late requests cannot be granted. 

http://det.wa.edu.au/supportforschools


RUN CLUB: Congratulations to everyone who participated in Run Club last term. 
In total, the school community ran a total of 4 259 laps which equates of an amazing 1 420 kilometres. 
The final results are below. Students will be presented Run Club awards at the next assembly. 
 
  BRONZE Awards      SILVER Awards  GOLD Awards 
PP  Aria S-B, Jackson K, Baxter D    Tylar P 
Yr 1  Kane E           Lucy B, Justine L, Eva J 
Yr 2  Paige B, Victoria L, Samantha K, Charlie P, Olivia B 
Yr 3  Ayden H           Leila B, Cerise N 
Yr 4              Isaiah A, Matthew L 
Yr 5  Hayley G, Luca P, Joel P 
Yr 6  Jasha R       Shyam A   Ruby H, Sun® N 
Staff  Mrs Panzich, Mr Tennant         Mrs Carpenter 
Parents         Ms Haloun, Mrs Nel 
 
Overall Top 3 were: 1) Cerise Nel 172 laps (58km)  2) Vince T 160 laps (54km)  3) Ruby H 135 laps (46km) 

Honour Certificate Recipients  
Congratulations to the following students who received Honour Certificates at the last assembly: 

Class PP   Neive F 
    Baxter D 
    Hayley C 
 

Class 1/2 Rm 10  Beau P 
    Adison F-N 
    Ellie H 
     
Class  2/3 Rm 8  Andrew B 
    Patricia A 
    Anny C 
      
Class  3/4 Rm 2  Alex K  
    Daniel P 
      
Class  4/5 Rm 4  William G 
    Isaiah A 
    Amy K 
 

Class  5/6 Rm 5  Sun® N 
    Louis T 
    Chloe C-S 
 

       Congratulations! 

 

GOLDEN TICKETS: Students earn golden tickets when they display the five ñYou Can Do Itñ values. 
Prior to the assembly the Student Councillors count all of the golden tickets for each student in each 
class.  
Students who receive 25, 50 or 75 golden tickets earn additional time at either recess or lunch the 
Friday following the assembly.  
At each assembly, three tickets are drawn from  rooms 11, 10 and 8 and another three from rooms 2, 
4 and 5, who receive a special treat! 
Sofija N, Haydn B, Carmen D, Allegra G, Alice H and Laila B all received extra playtime as their treat. 

YOU CAN DO IT!: On the last day of Term 2, the students and staff celebrated what they 
have learnt about Resilience by wearing the colour red. It was a fantastic day and it was 
wonderful to see so many dressed in red. We would like to thank everyone who 
participated in this day.  
$120.00 was donated.  Well done everyone! 
Keep your eyes open for the details of the next You Can Do It! event in Term 3.  
 
Mrs Luckhurst      Kelly Collins 
SAER Co-ordinator      School Chaplain 

Woolworths Earn & Learn  

¶ Promotion goes for Term 3 ¶ $10 spent at Woolies = 1 sticker 

¶ Simply put stickers on the sticker sheet available from Woolworths or on line at    
www.woolworths.com.au and place in the collection box in the front office 

¶The school can redeem stickers for resources and equipment 

EARLY YEARS SUSTAINABILITY PROJECT:  
At the end of last term, a sign was erected in the sustainability garden. 
I think youôll agree the gardens look fantastic, as does the sign! 
A big thank you goes out to City of Stirling and all the parents who assisted in this project 



P&C News 
 

Ever wondered what the P&C is all about? 
 
By participating and supporting your school P&C, you can make a difference to the children and your school. The P&C has the 
ability to improve the childrenôs learning environment socially and educationally. Take the opportunity to participate and network 
with other parents to support the future of your kids! 
 
Please come along to our next meeting this Monday 24 July at 7pm in the staff room 
 
This year the P&C committed to financially support the following school initiatives: Mathletics program, School band, Year 6 
camp, Joel Park playground upgrades and the Early Childhood sustainability garden 
 
With the support of the school community so far we have been able to raise $4,718.28 from fundraising events such as Takari 
Tough Kids, Mothers Day Stall and the Disco, and by selling the popular entertainment books. 
 
We have more fundraising events and activities planned for Semester two which will be 
discussed at Mondayôs meeting. 
 
Find out the latest P&C news and photos by joining the Takari school facebook page  

Your P&C 

takaripc@gmail.com 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS YOU DONôT WANT TO MISS OUT ON 

 
National Tree Day  & Sausage Sizzle  Week 2 Friday 28 July 
Student Council Assembly   Week 3       Thursday 3 August 
School Photos     Week 4 Thursday 10 August 
Science Week      Week 5 
African Beat Incursion     Week 5 Thursday 17 August 
Camp Sausage Sizzle    Week 5 Friday 18 August  

WAGSMS CONCERT:  
On Monday 28 August 2017 students in the Year 5 and 6 Bands will be performing at the Crown Casino. Tickets will be sold 
through Ticketmaster for the 2017 season and the following ticketing procedures will apply:  

1. Tickets for ALL Crown concerts went on sale at 10.00am on Monday 12th June, 2017.  Tickets are on a first in best seats 

basis.  There is no limit to the number of tickets that can be purchased per transaction.  Concerts have ñSold Outò in the 
past so to guarantee your attendance, early ticket purchase  is recommended. 

2. The ticket price is $25.00 per ticket for 2017.  There is no student or pensioner concession on the ticket price. 

3. Tickets can be purchased through Ticketmaster online at www.ticketmaster.com.au or over the telephone on 136100.  A 

booking fee per transaction (not ticket) of $8.05 along with a 1.95% credit card charge will be charged.  

4. Tickets can be purchased in person at the Crown Box Office during normal business hours for $25.00 each with no 

additional fees.  

5. Wheelchair and/or special need tickets can only be purchased over the telephone on 136100.  Request must be made 

at the time of booking. 
6. Should concerts not be ñsold outò tickets will be available to purchase on-line and at the box office at Crown up until the 

Concerts commence. 

STAFF CAR PARK: All parents are reminded that the staff car park is NOT to be used for student drop off 
and pick up. The only parents allowed in the staff car park must have an ACROD permit or  special 
permission from Administration. These rules are in place to ensure the safety of our students and staff. 

SCHOOL BANKING:  Takari School Banking has lots of frequent bankers!  
Term one and two have been super busy every Tuesday! We are so lucky to have Anna and Tracey helping out 
with school banking otherwise it could not run! Thanks for your help! 
 
I would also love to congratulate the following people who were presented certificates at assembly on Thursday 

29th June 2017. Well done to Jasha R, Hayden B, Bipran A, Leila B, 
Lucy B, Isaiah A, Chelsea P, Joel P, Panda M, Harlend U, Noah U, 
Joanna S, Justine L, Victoria L, Dylan R, Max R, Dhruti G, Jay G, Sun® 
N, Cerise N, Dante M, Allegra M, Lily J and Nikita T-S, Chloe F, Elliana F,  Alice H, 
Mia H, Maja H, Matthew L, Olivia B, Hayley G, Ian K, Jasmin R, Rubi R, Dimitrij N, 
Sofija N, David R, Katerina R, Angelina R and Beau P  who all have banked 10 times 
this year and received a Bronze certificate. That is a massive 41 students that have 
banked 10 times or more this year!  
 

Remember if you want to be involved with school banking and you aren't already 
please go into a Commonwealth bank and start up a Youth saver account and we will 
do the rest for you on Tuesday!        
         Trisha Burgess  
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Help keep our school safe and secure  
If you see or hear suspicious behaviour immediately contact School Watch 
Security or the Police .  Thank you for your support.  
 

School Watch Security : 1800 177 777  Police : 131 444 

2017 Term Planner                     Term 3 
     
1 

17/7 
First day of term 
Students return 

18/7 
School Banking 
 

19/7 
Newsletter # 11 

20/7 21/7 
 

      
2 

24/7 
P&C Meeting 7pm 

25/7 
School Banking 
Uniform Shop 

26/7 27/7 28/7 
National Tree Day 
& Sausage Sizzle 

     
3 

31/7 1/8 
School Banking 
Uniform Shop 
Progress Interviews 

2/8 
Newsletter # 12 

3/8 
Assembly -  Student 
Council & Bands 
School Council 
meeting 

4/8 
Jeans for Genes day 

           
4 

7/8 
 
 
 

8/8 
School Banking 
Uniform Shop 
PEAC Testing Yr 4 

9/8 10/8 
School Photos 

11/8 

     
5 

14/8 
 
 
Science Week 

15/8 
School Banking 
Uniform Shop 

16/8 
Newsletter # 13 

17/8 
African Beat 

18/8 
Yr 6 Camp Sausage 
Sizzle 

     
6 

21/8 
 
 
Bookweek 

22/8 
School Banking 
Uniform Shop 

23/8 24/8 
Bookweek 
Assembly Rm 8 
 

25/8 
P-6  
Scitech Incursion 

             
7 

28/8 
WAGSMS Concert 

29/8 
School Banking 
Uniform Shop 
 

30/8 
Newsletter # 14 

31/8 1/9 
Faction Carnival 

PLEASE NOTE: The Uniform shop is closed until Tuesday 25 July. This is due to the volunteer parent running the shop 
being away. The P&C are looking for any volunteers to assist with the uniform shop for this year and beyond. 

Community Notices  

ABSENTEE LETTERS:  All student absentees are to be advised either written or verbally. Letters are sent home to 
parents of students with unexplained absences. If you receive an absentee letter with this newsletter, please complete, 
sign and return to the class teacher or the admin office as soon as possible. Thank you. 

 
 

FREE PARENTING SEMINARS 
 
You are invited to attend the Triple P Seminar Series. You 
will learn practical, positive and effective ways to deal with 
common behavioural problems and ways to help your 
child achieve their best at school and in the future. 
 
Parents are encouraged to attend all 3 seminars: 

1. Childrenôs behaviour ï the tough part of 
parenting  

2. Raising confident children  
3. Raising emotionally resilient children 

 
The next FREE 3 week Series is held: 
 
When:   Term 3 2017    
Location:  Warwick  
RSVP:         Bookings are essential and places are lim-

ited. 
 
 

Please register via: ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦǘǊȅōƻƻƪƛƴƎΦŎƻƳκvYDb 
or phone 9400 9551 for more information.  

 
To find other available programs visit our website  

www.healthywa.wa.gov.au/Triple_P 

  

 

 
 

Balcatta Kids Club offer regular 
Before School Care,  

After School Care, Occasional 
Care and Vacation Care for the 
children of local primary 
schools. 

Before School Care: Drop off 
from 7.00am during school 
terms 
After School Care: 3.00pm ï 
6.00pm during school terms 
School Holiday Programme 
care is provided between 
7.00am and 6.00pm during 
school holidays  

 

Please contact Sunnie for more 
information on Mobile: 0403 
959 508 

Email: bkc6021@gmail.com 

Website:  

balcattakidsclub.com.au 

(onsite at Takari Primary 
School) 

Relationships Australia is running parenting 
courses in June at West Leederville.  
For further details and bookings.  
Contact: www.relationshipswa.org.au or call 1300 

https://www.trybooking.com/QKGNPFCQ

